
 

 
 
 

 
PRINCIPAL:    GARRY CARTER         CASINO  PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Phone:  02  6662 1113          31 Walker Street 
Fax:      02  6662  2230           CASINO  NSW  2470 
Email:  casino-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Dear Parents     Week 9 Term 3     Tuesday 17 September 2019 

     

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY      93% of the Year 4 to 6 students have now completed the 
survey. So far 1.4% of parents, 7 out of a possible 500 families have done the survey. We 
would really like to hear parents’ views.  
Your participation in the survey is anonymous and confidential. When you submit your survey, 
the responses are recorded on a secure site without personal identifying information. Your 
answers will be mixed with those of other parents and caregivers from the school.  It will only 

take a few minutes and we would like to thank you for your input in advance, as this shapes our whole school decision 
making for 2020. Please access the link below to complete the survey.            http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/8fh6q   
 
Both Mrs Taylor and myself were privileged enough to see our future super stars in action last Friday. We cannot 
express how proud we are of all of you and your achievements. Eighteen CPS students represented the Northern Rivers 
Zone at Regional selections held at Riverview Park in Lismore. It was a rather warm day and Casino Public School was 
represented in every aspect of athletics.  
We had numerous students spread across all events and age groups. Many of these fine athletes had to race from one 
event to the next because they were competing in multiple events.  Joshy and Corey both competed in 5 events across 
the carnival! Our students displayed nothing but sportsmanship throughout the day and encouraged each other to 
achieve their best, embracing nerves, nursing injuries and often putting their team mates’ needs above their own.  
Last Friday’s teams :  * Discus and Shot Put - Clark, Jake, Christian and Joshy.  
* Running - Cohen, Guilliana, Jaxsen, Frankie, Charlie, Tye, Jake, Triston, Amy-Lee, Joshy, Grant, Corey and Jykoven. 
Cohen, Joshy, Corey, and Jykoven. All made it through to the finals for their chosen events.  
* Long and High Jumps - Michael, Corey, Jezzekiah, Jake, Triston, Tye, Jekhi and Joshy. 
 
A whopping nine students made it into the North Coast Regional Team and will be representing our school in Sydney at 
the PSSA State Athletics Carnival. Our Senior Boys Relay Team consisting of Jykoven, Corey, Grant and Tye qualified 1st in 
the heats and came 1st  again leaving plenty of daylight between them and 2nd place. Our state representatives are as 
follows: 100m - Jykoven and Tye; 200m - Tye, Triston and Jake; 800m - Charlie, Triston and Jake; Long Jump - Tye, Jake, 
Triston and Jekhi; High Jump - Corey, Discus: Clark. Well done boys and all the best in Sydney! Sarah Smith  

 
Over 80 students competed in the Casino Fun Run on Sunday. What a great morning we all had. We had the majority of 
our students and parents compete in the 2km run and were lucky enough  to win this division. Some of our teachers and 
families completed in the 5km option as well.  Belinda Smith, our preschool teacher, won quickest teacher prize!  CPS 
was a sea of red, white and blue and we were proud to represent our school.  
 
Huge shout out to some impressive times in the 2km: Tye Hogan 8 mins 32 seconds  (11yrs), Buddy Hampson 8 mins 
and 55 seconds (10yrs), Patrick Murphy 9 mins (10yrs), Jezza Bartholomew 9 mins and 23 seconds (11yrs), Makiha 
Torrens 9 mins and 40 seconds (11 yrs), Kye Falls 9 mins 40 seconds (6yrs), Jykoven Torren 10 mins( 12 yrs), Joshlyn 
Walker 10 mins and 7 seconds  (12yrs), Jaxen Hogan 10 mins and 43 seconds  (8 yrs), Christian Roberts 10 mins and 43 
seconds  (8 yrs), Billy Keep 10 mins and 54 seconds  (6 Yrs) 
A huge thank you to the students, parents and staff who were able to make this day a complete success! Thank you 
Casino Fun Run committee- a wonderful local community event. 
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CONCERT  PHOTOS 
The photos from the concert are on display in the office area until the end of the term.  If you would like to 

purchase one/some, please come in and place your order.  The photos are $2.50 each (cash only please). 
 

P&C  NEWS 
Thank you to everyone who came to celebrate Jenny Wilson’s Farewell. She enjoyed it. 

Our Next Meeting will be held on Tuesday 15th October at 6pm in the staffroom. Main thing on the Agenda will be 

planning for a Family Fun day to incorporate the Christmas Carols. If you would like to be involved or have any ideas 

please come along as everyone is welcome.  

Uniform Shop is Open every Wednesday from 8.30 to 12 noon. Any day or time changes will be put up on our 

Facebook Page.  

Have a great week. 

We appreciate your support in Fundraising for our School 

P&C Committee 2019 
 

COMMUNITY  NEWS 
CASINO  SPORTS  STADIUM 

Finished with winter sports this year? Come and try Basketball Wednesday and 

Friday from 4.30pm and get a FREE basketball and singlet when you sign up to 

Aussie Hoops.  There is also Futsal on Monday from 4pm. 

Ben West - Sports Stadium Manager 
 

MULTI SPORTS SCOOL HOLIDAY CLINIC 

Where:  Casino Town Tennis Club. When: 30 September to 4 October  

Time:  9am to 3pm daily  Ages:  4 to 15    

Cost:  $30 per day or $130 for 5 days.  

Chocolates, Lollies and Prizes competition and Game Play Indoor Activities, Arts 

and Crafts, Water Fight and Table Tennis.  Free BBQ lunch on Friday.   

Bookings Essential!!!  Contact Jake – odysseytennis@gmail.com or 0435 299 198 
 

KIDS HOLIDAY FUN 

September 30 to October 11.  Gymnastics, trampolines, games, dress-up days, 

treasure hunt, ninja course, craft. 

Half Day-$30 up to 5 hours. Full Day-$45 up to 9 hours  -  8am to 5pm. Call for more info: 6622 3100 or visit www.northcoastgym.com.au.

           

  

Wednesday 18 September Stage 3 Assembly – 2.10pm    DATE  CHANGE 

Tuesday 24 September Stage 2 Assembly – 2.10pm 

 Stage 2 & 3 Social – 6pm to 8pm – Invitation Only 

Wednesday 25 September Stage 3 Assembly – 2.10pm 

Friday 27 September Last day of Term 3 

Monday 14 October First day of Term 4 

CANTEEN - Weekly Roster  
   

Wed 18 Sept : R Spinaze, K Thompson    Tues 24 Sept: HELP PLEASE 

Thurs 19 Sept: A Arvanitis     Wed 25 Sept: W Murphy, S Blasche 

Fri 20 Sept: J Lawlor, M Geoghegan    Thurs 26 Sept: M Jordan  

Mon 23 Sept: J Whittaker, J Lawlor    Fri 27 Sept: J Lawlor, J Popp 
 

The school canteen does not take calls from parents to order school lunches.  Students must 

order their lunch before 9.05am each morning. The canteen does not book up children’s lunch orders. 
 

 

 

 

; If there are any changes to your child’s routine in the afternoon ie: catching different 

bus/not catching bus etc, PLEASE SEND A NOTE IN THE MORNING to your child’s teacher telling them of 

the change. Please do not phone the office with afternoon changes (except in an emergency situation) as 

this is a large school, with a busy office. It is not always possible for messages to be delivered to students on 

time. 

If you will be picking your child up early for an appointment etc., please send a note in to 

your child’s teacher letting them know, so your child can be at the office ready for you to pick up.   
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